
RE: Planning Board Hearing 

Date: 11/25/2009 

Hey gang – thanks to everyone who came out to the planning board hearing or submitted 

comments last night.  For those of you who had to leave early or weren’t able to make it, the 

Planning Board recommended unanimous approval of the Plan.  The next hearing is in two 

weeks at 9 am on December 8.  We’re first on the agenda.  If you can make it to that hearing, 

the commission would appreciate your comments; if you can’t, please submit anything you’d 

like to say to me (can be email or letter). 

Thanks again, and well done both last night and over the last two years.  It’s a good plan. 

Warren Vaughan 

warren.vaughan@gallatin.mt.gov 

Gallatin County Planning Department 

311 W. Main, Room 208 

Bozeman, MT 59715 

(406) 582-3130 

 


